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August 19, 2014

Karl Drew, General Manager
Crestline Village Water District
Po Box 3347

Crestline CA 92325-3347

SUBJECT:  Upcoming LAFCO 101 Session

Dear Mr. Drew,

This year San Bernardino LAFCO is hosting the 2014 California
Association of Local Agency Formation Commissions (CALAFCO)
Annual Conference on October 15-17, 2014. During the conference, a
special LAFCO 101 Session -- Understanding and Applying the Basics
will kick-off the three-day event. This session will be a great opportunity
for new general managers and anyone else interested in understanding
LAFCO's role in the County.

Join us at the DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel Ontario Airport for this two-
hour session on Wednesday, October 15th and hear from a panel of
highly experienced LAFCO Executive Officers, legal counsel and
commissioners. The registration cost is $35 per person. To register, please
complete the enclosed registration form.

Interested in attending the annual conference? This year’s participants
will have an array of sessions to attend including discussions on the
statewide water supply, improving service delivery through shared
services, and efforts to protect mineral resources. Attached is the official
announcement and conference program. We look forward to seeing you
in Ontario for the LAFCO 101 session and/or annual conference.

If you would like more information about the LAFCO 101 session or
annual conference, please do not hesitate to contact me at the address
listed above or by email at kmcdonald@lafco.sbcounty.gov.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Rollings-McDonald
Executive Officer

Attachments:
1. Registration Form
2. Conference Announcement
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